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GAS NOMINATIONS VALUES OUR CUSTOMERS 
 

 

 
 

We’re working to Upgrade our systems 
To better serve our customers 

 
Coming soon to you!! 

 
 DTE’s upgraded EBB is still on target to be deployed October 12, 2020.  The upgrade to a 
web-based application has gone through extensive testing and we look forward to rolling it 
out to our customers.  Training sessions are to be scheduled during the week of September 
14th, please watch your email for Meeting Sessions invites that will be sent late August.  
During the training, we will touch on the 2-day EBB outage prior to the deployment and how 
this will be managed by DTE Gas. 
 
User ID’s, Passwords and URL will be shared with all users the week of October 5th (week 
before the deployment).  The system will be open for all users on October 12th. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Joe Murray at 313-235-5447 or 
joseph.murray@dteenergy.com. 
 

NGX Locations Terminated 7/31/2020 
 
Reminder that all NGX locations have been terminated in Enominator effective 7/31/2020.  
This includes location  
    NGX Receipt   - Location # 9351 
    NGX Delivery - Location # 9451 
    NGX Pool         - Location # 9396  
 
Any nomination that includes any of these locations will need to be deleted before the 
nomination can be submitted.  Call the Scheduling Hot Line if you need any assistance. 

We believe that improvement is our daily responsibility 
…and know the world has a right to expect that from us. 
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Contact Information 
 

As we continue to work through the Covid-19 Pandemic, DTE Gas Nominations remains safe 
working at remote locations.  For Scheduling questions, please continue to call the Hot Line.  To 
reach an individual, contact information is listed below. 

 

 


